July Staff Meeting Memo

Date: July 23, 2013
From: Cindy Starling and Pamela Purnell

To: All IYP-E Staff

RE: Important Info

1. DV/Respite screenings
The Domestic Violence/Respite referrals may come from a DJJ screener at the Detention Center, Law Enforcement, Parent who advises their child was arrested for Domestic Violence, or a DJJ Probation Officer. If you have reason to believe that we should not accept the participant (sexual offense or history of fire setting), you must immediately call me or if I am unavailable call Pam or Sam Clark. Do not have the caller/request for respite care wait more than 15 minutes to provide an answer. Remember Youth Care Staff are empowered to accept participants into shelter. 

The new contract with DJJ regarding respite care is very different from our usual procedures. An example is there could be a case where we will accept an 8-9 year old in addition to our usual 10-17. If a participant is declined for respite care, it must go up the chain of command and there are a number of procedures that must take place if we decline a participant. We cannot decline due to transportation issues either. 

2. Reminders:
· August 6-7, 2013 9:00a-5pm is IYP-E mandatory training. The first day of training will be held at the shelter. The second day of training will be held at the Juvenile Crime Prevention office.

· Please contact Karen within 24hrs of intake during the week or by Monday at 1pm if intake happened over the weekend to ensure intake was completed in its entirety and no signatures are needed. 
· Both staff on shift is responsible for initialing medication.
Thank you in advance for your cooperation,

Please sign signature sheet (located on the desk) as acknowledgement of receipt of this info.  
